## CALIFORNIA MONTESSORI PROJECT

DATES TO REMEMBER:

9/9/15– Tech Night at Bradshaw @ 5:30

9/16– Family Picnic @ Elk Grove from 5:00-7:00 (mobile live scan from 4:00-6:00), 7 Habits @ 5:00

9/20- 7 Habits at BR @ 5:00

9/21- EARLY RELEASE DAY Dismissals: K-3 @ 11:45 4th-8th @ 12:00

9/24-Tanzanite & Topaz Family Trip to Apple Hill 9:00-1:00

9/27– Picture Day @ Bradshaw (wear dress code)

9/28– Picture Day @ Elk Grove (wear dress code) 9/28-7 Habits at EG @ 5:00

9/29– CAC Meeting at 5:00; PTFC Meeting at 6:00 both at Bradshaw

10/1-Ruby to Scandia 11:00-2:00

10/5- Trait Assemblies 10:30

10/7-Principal's Café @ BR 9:00: Montessori 101 10/7-7 Habits @ BR 10:00 10/7- Turquoise to Fog Willow 9:00-12:30 10/7-Onyx & Jade to Discovery Park 9:00-2:30

10/10-Governing Board Meeting @ Shingle Springs 6:30

10/12-Peridot with onsite field trip with Effie Yeaw 10:00 10/12-7 Habits @ EG 6:00

10/14-Middle School & Kindie Buddies to Derr-Okomota Park 10/14-Movie Night @ BR: doors open at 6:30

# Montessorigram

VOLUME 16, ISSUE 4

SEPTEMBER 15, 2016

Technology Night is TONIGHT!

Come meet our mentors and learn more about the technology programs we are using in the classroom, how to use them at home, and how to monitor your child's progress. You are welcome to come to one or all presentations.

5:30 Rosetta Stone Presentation (K-8th) with Ms. Lisa L and Ms. Judith

6: 10 Renaissance Place (1st-8th) with Ms. Karen and Ms. Maryka

Accelerated Reader
Accelerated Math
Math Facts in a Flash

6: 40 Learning.com (3rd-8th) with Ms. Layla



## Club M News

Early Release Day is next week. If you are a family using Punch Cards, please give the office 24 hours notice, prior to using Club M.

Just a reminder; Club M does **NOT** have a microwave and will not be doing warm-ups. Please send your child with a **COLD** lunch so that they are able to start eating as soon as they are signed in to Club M.

#### Enrichment for Club M Enrolled Students

Club Montessori's Soccer and Double Dutch Enrichment programs are now open for sign ups. In order to serve you better, Ms. Rosemary has created an online sign up. Please go to <a href="mysig-nup.com">mysig-nup.com</a> and enter the Club M email (eg-clubm@cacmp.org) into the search box located on the left side of the screen. There you will find a link for each enrichment that is offered this session. Be sure to select the site your child is currently attending. The sign up will be closed on September 26th at 6pm, to ensure enough time to organize equipment and inform staff of chil-

dren attending. Please note: if the session falls on an Early Release day or we are closed, we will not be offering a session that day. On ERD's we will plan for other activities that include all students.

#### Mark Your Calendars

September 16<sup>th</sup> Family Picnic @ Elk Grove site September 21<sup>st</sup> Early Release

October 3rd Double Dutch 3:30-4:30

October 5<sup>th</sup> Early Release

October 7th Soccer Clinic 4:30-5:30

### Ms. Maryka has a new last name!

Ms. Maryka got married on Friday Sept. 2<sup>nd</sup>. Afterward, She and her husband, Andrew, enjoyed a lovely honeymoon in San Diego thanks to your lovely Money Tree! Ms. Maryka is now Mrs. Maryka Becher but you can still call her Ms. Maryka.



## Welcome Baby Aurora!

Ms. Ashley and husband Miguel welcomed baby girl, Aurora Marisol, Saturday morning. She weighed in at a healthy 7.7 lbs and 19 inches long. Both Ashley and Aurora are recovering well at home. We can't wait to meet her!







## 7 Habits of Highly Effective Volunteers

We had a full class last Saturday for the first 7 Habits class of the year and we want to thank everyone spending their Saturday morning supporting our school.

Bradshaw 714-9699	Elk <i>G</i> rove 714-9702
September 20th @ 5:00	September 16th @ 5:00
October 7th @ 10:00	September 28th @ 5:00
October 18th @ 6:00	October 12th @ 6:00
November 9th @ 5:00	October 28th @ 5:00

When you find the day that works best for your schedule, call the site that is hosting that particular day. Please keep in mind trainings end in November for the 2016-2017 year at the Elk Grove campus. However you are welcome to call other campuses if these dates do not fit in your schedule. Thank you!